
 

 

 

 
 

The Center for Health Care Services 
 

SUBJECT: Request for Proposal (RFP) for Financial Plan Audit Services, RFP 2024-001, 
Scheduled to Open: November 13, 2023, Date of Issue: October 12, 2023 

 
FROM:  Adam Velez 
  Sr. Director, Contracting and Procurement 
 
DATE:  October 19, 2023 
 
 

THIS NOTICE SHALL SERVE AS ADDENDUM NO. I - TO THE ABOVE REFERENCED REQUEST FOR 

PROPOSAL 

After careful review and consideration, it has been decided that it is in the best interest of The Center 

for Health Care Services to cancel the RFP for Financial Plan Audit Services. The RFP is hereby 

canceled, and no award will be recommended.   

 

  


